
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 4:23 PM

To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Proposed Rule 3,7-4.11

From: Wong, Raam [mailto:Raam.Wong@kingcounty.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 4:14 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Proposed Rule 3.7-4.11

Good afternoon,

I am writing to voice some serious concerns to the proposed criminal rule changes. As a sex crimes and domestic

violence prosecutor for the last four years, I am very concerned about how these changes would affect the victims we
serve.

In particular: The recording requirements of CrR 3.7 would hinder the cooperation of marginzalied victims and
witnesses who may be reluctant to speak to police. The same is true for the changes to CrR 3.8 and 4.11. Regarding CrR
3.9, determination of whether an in-court identification procedure should be excluded is already adequately covered by
case law - a more restrictive rule Is unnecessary. The changes to CrR 4.7 are cumbersome and burdensome.

Regards,

Raam Wong | Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney

King County Prosecuting Attorney's Office | Homicide and Violent Crimes Unit

206-477-3152

raam.wong@kingcountv.gov


